
From: Soren Impey [mailto:sorenimpey@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 2:01 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Transportation System Plan <TSP@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: NE 7th should be reclassified as a major city bikeway to NE Sumner 

I strongly support NE 7th as a major city bikeway from NE LLoyd to NE Sumner. NE 7th is the 
msot direct route to the Alberta arts district, already sees heavy use by people on bikes, and 
badly needs traffic calming. Moreover, multiple neighborhood associations and the majority of 
participants at PBOT open houses support NE 7th as a neighborhood greenway over NE 9th. I 
strongly oppose NE 9th as a major city bikeway.  NE 9th does not connect well with the Lloyd 
district, is indirect, requires  jogs, has greater elevation gain, and has a truly awful road surface. 

  

Best, 

Soren Impey 
2440 SE Main 
Portland, OR 97214 

Phone: 503-381-9854 

 


